
Dunbar Community Woodland Group 

Meeting to Discuss PFA Report 

Held on 11 June 2002 at 7.30 pm 

 

Present: 

Simon Bell, Colin Elliot, Philip Revell, Karen Thomas, Kay Wilson 

 

Apologies:  

Chris Eden, Nichola Stewart. 

 

Objective: 

The single objective of the meeting was to identify which of the findings within the PFA Report 

produced by Margin Consultants needed consideration and/or action with a particular focus on how 

these findings should influence the draft management plan. The committee had previously been 

circulated with copies of the PFA report. 

 

The areas highlighted from the report are as follows: 
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P14 (6.4) 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

P17 (6.10) 

P20 (7.2) 

Elcap responses: benches/seats 

  Rubbish bins/notice boards/codes (e.g.Forestry Commission) 

  Cycling (mention on code) 

  Voluntary woodland wardens (funding for training?) 

  Wildlife (some felt this was covered)   

What people would like 

  Natural playground (chainsaw sculpture?) 

  Dog management generally. SB suggested the 3 amin options of  

a) dog toilet area 

b) dog path 

c) dog bins. 

  Picnic tables: near play area seemed best option 

  Bike track?:? 

  Shelter? 

Newsletters to groups (e.g. churches) 

Dunbar Primary School: What They  Would Like to Have in the Woods 

  Notice board indoors (Hallhill?) 

  Fruit trees (Scottish Varieties?), hazels, nuts. 

  Mushroom logs 

  Woodland fair 

  Placenames (including old) on map . 

   

   

 

 

 

SB to incorporate the above points where approriate in the draft management plan currently being 

drafted. 


